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The weather outside is frightful and the fire is so delightful…but, we have many places to 

go…please don’t snow, (and rain and sleet)…we have rehearsals to complete! 

 

Posters are being printed, ads are being set, props are being gathered, the cast is in 

rehearsal…this means only one thing!   The big, bad “Woolf” is getting ready to hit the 

stage at Penn State in March.  Get your Scotch and soda ready; it’s going to be one 

helluva ride!  George and Martha really know how to have a good time… 

 

MEETING NOTICE: 

There will be an Executive Board meeting on Tuesday, February 10
th

 at 7:30 at the 

workshop.   All are welcome to join us.  THERE IS NO GENERAL MEETING IN 

FEBRUARY OR MARCH.  Please join us.  Bring a snack or beverage to share and 

we will celebrate Valentine’s Day during and after the business meeting. 

 

NOTES AND NEWS: 

 

 

       Congratulations to Elena Ziccarelli  

        and Brian Froud ! 

       They were married in December! 

 

          I know we all wish them every 

          happiness their hearts can hold! 

 

 

 

 

 

On a different note, Matt Mlynarski fractured his elbow on New Year’s Eve!  Not a good 

way to welcome in the New Year.  Thankfully, he is on the mend and continuing to direct 

the March production. 

 

 

Happy Valentine’s Day, my friends.  Hope your day is filled with chocolates and flowers! 

 

Hope to see you at the workshop, 

Cynthia Ansani 

 

 


